The McKownville Improvement Association

MCoKOWNVILLE
ALBANY 3, NEW YORK

October 2, 1973

Dr. Louis T, Benezet, President
State University of New York at Albany
1400 Washington Avenue

Albany, New York 12222

Dear Dr. Benezet:

It has come to our attention that it is the intention of the Alumni
Association of the State University of New York at Albany to use
the house on Waverly Place ( McKownville), currently owned by
the Faculty-Student Association of the SUNYA, for offices of the
Alumni Association,

This house, of course, is within a residential area and several
residents on Waverly Place have expressed their concern,

To enhance community relations, we would appreciate your
eliminating plans for such use,

May we hear from you immediately regarding this proposed
action?

Sincerely,

Melvyn Behn
President



